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BOARD OF LIQUOR LICENSE COMMISSIONERS FOR BALTIMORE CITY 
RELEASES ADDITIONAL GUIDANCE ON RESTRICTIONS CONCERNING 
CARRYOUT AND DELIVERY OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES IN LIGHT OF 

GOVENOR’S EXECUTIVE ORDER ISSUED ON MARCH 16, 2020 
 
Baltimore, MD – On March 18, 2020, the Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City 
(BLLC) issued additional guidance to licensed establishments in Baltimore City concerning carry out and 
delivery procedures for alcoholic beverage service in light of Governor Lawrence J. Hogan’s Executive 
Order published on March 16, 2020. 

Chairman Matricciani stated that “Due to the recent restrictions imposed on the licensees regarding on-
premises consumption by the Governor’s Executive Order, the BLLC believes it is in the best interest of all 
stakeholders to understand and abide by the limitations set forth for the provision of alcoholic beverages for 
off-premises consumption.” He added, “To this end, I have instructed the BLLC to create and publish 
additional information to ensure licensees comply with the Governor’s Executive Order.” 

To access a copy of the additional guidance document, please go to our website at llb.baltimorecity.gov.  
Please note that this additional guidance is only in effect until the termination of the state of emergency and 
the proclamation of the catastrophic health emergency has been rescinded.  

Please view our website for any other additional information regarding this and other agency matters: 
llb.baltimorecity.gov. Additional questions or concerns about this matter should be directed to Thomas R. 
Akras Deputy Executive Secretary at 410-396-4377 or Thomas.Akras@baltimorecity.gov.                          
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